
 

DAILY NOTICES Week 6 
TE PANUI Wiki 6 

 DAY 2 – Thursday 21 August 2025 
 TE RA 2 – Taite 21 Ākuhata 2025 
 Duty Deputy Principal: Ms.STR 

 
2nd Hand Uniform Shop - Term 3 Opening Hours 
Friday lunchtimes  - during school term 
Sunday (1:30 pm - 2:30 pm) - 24 August 
For more information email uniformshop.rangitotocollege@gmail.com  
 
Club Meeting - Revo Rangi: BTG  
Are you looking for a youth group? Are you interested in knowing God?  
If the answer is yes, then we would love to have you join our BTG movement!!  
This Thursday 21st of August, we will be launching our group as well as promoting a youth event 
called The Uprising which is a night where youth from every corner of NZ gather to lift the name 
of Jesus.  
To find out more join us for some pizza in E10 on Thursday - this is open to anyone !!  
To find out more information follow our instagram page @totobtg and fill in the form below if you 
are wanting to attend/join our group.  
https://forms.gle/3cunNhNwv15sbSVz5   
 
Come see Rangitoto College Shakespeare Company's Texan rodeo take on Much Ado 
About Nothing on Monday 25 - Tuesday 26 August at 6pm in the auditorium. Tickets are 
$15 for students, $20 for adults and can be purchased in the ticket office or at 
https://www.trybooking.com/nz/events/landing/16869  

 
 
Hello mga Kabayan!  
Our remaining events for Buwan ng Wika are:  
• 21st August (Thursday Lunch) PARTY GAMES! 🎉  
• 22nd August (Friday Lunch) LANGUAGE COMPETITION/TONGUE TWISTERS 🗣️  
 📍Where: C11  
Come along to join us and have fun celebrating the Filipino culture and language. Kita kits!  
If interested, please fill out this form 🔗 https://forms.gle/PT85No2PSFpsrRSg6  
Join our GC: fonynvy  
 
Year 10’s and 11’s: Missed the Italy & Greece Trip Info?  
If you missed the first call for the 2027 Italy & Greece adventure, don’t worry, you’ve got another 
chance!  
Come to B15 at Friday August 22nd to scan the QR code and get all the info you need before 
Parents’ Evening on August 25th. 
This is your opportunity to jump on board for the journey of a lifetime!  
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RATONGA - SERVING THE COMMUNITY 
 
Clean up NZ with North Shore Rotary 

  
Join us for our annual community clean-up on Sunday 14th September as part of Clean Up NZ 
Week. 
Rangitoto students are encouraged to join the Lucas Creek team, meeting at the basketball 
courts opposite Mitre 10 on Oteha Valley Road. We'll be focusing on Hooton Reserve and nearby 
areas. 
Rotarians will coordinate the clean-up with help from students, scouts, and the local community. 
Thanks for your support! 
Sign up through the sheet - 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1gI9qRa1UpuqEvfomXlT4pv9nOsy814O8B1EZl5nS2dY/
edit?usp=drive_link  
 
Year 9 only 
Santa’s Helpers Service activity 
We are now at capacity, so the Google Form is closed! If you successfully signed up and filled in 
the Google Form, please come to the introductory meeting this Friday at the start of lunchtime in 
B11. Please remember to bring a $2 donation towards stationery supplies. This is a very 
important meeting, so please email Ms McRae if you are unable to make it: 
Shona.McRae@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz  
We look forward to meeting you soon.  

 
 
Current Year 10-12 Students Only 
Amnesty International Leadership for 2026 
Hi Everyone, 
We are looking for new leaders to join our leadership team for Amnesty International 2026! You 
need to be in Year 11-13 in 2026 and be interested in global human rights issues. Please take a 
look at the form below. We look forward to your application! The deadline will be Monday 15th of 
September. Interviews will take place in week 10 this term.  If you have any questions, please 
email: Ms McRae- Shona.McRae@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz   
Amnesty Leadership Application 2026 
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UWEN – Friends of Fernhill – Saturday 23rd August – 10am to noon – 20 students max 

  
Sign up through the link - 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1_Bdp3Ddd0c69Wy49za_Tm_2NkokbFw1kW_WSECfA
oT0/edit?usp=sharing  
 
Friends of William Gamble Reserve - Volunteer morning - Saturday, 23rd August 9.30am - 
11.30am, Greenhithe – 15 students max 
Come and help the Friends of William Gamble Reserve group for a fun morning of tree planting 
and removing pest plants.  You can also learn about native plants. 
This is your opportunity to help protect our environment, combat climate change, and learn about 
conservation happening at a community level, whilst completing service hours.   
Where:  William Gamble Reserve, meet by Upper Harbour Primary School - 140 Kyle Road, 
Greenhithe East. 
When: Saturday 23rd August, 9.30 am - 11.30 am 
What to bring: Old clothes, sturdy footwear (gumboots are great!, white shoes - not so great!), 
raincoat, sunhat, gloves, drink bottle. 
Numbers are limited to 15 students.  Don't miss this opportunity to help Care for Greenhithe's 
environment, while enjoying time outdoors with your friends, and learning about conservation. 
Sign up through the link - 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/15Bg09FG30wzoBzuPckTh0Ln-jLU9YMzRa6PfQo_DK9
w/edit?usp=sharing  

 

SENIORS 
 
2026 13 Mandarin scholarship class  
Are you a Year 11 or Year 12 native or heritage Chinese speaker?  
If you are interested in taking the Year 13 Mandarin Scholarship in 2026, we will be holding an 
entrance test on Wednesday,10 September (Week 9) at lunchtime. You will need to achieve an 
overall grade of Merit or above in the test to be eligible to take Year 13 Mandarin next year. 
Please fill in the form below if you would like to sit the test . 
https://forms.gle/oNZiHVK7YbYUcnxm8    
 
Applications to be a Peer Support Leader in 2026 are now LIVE! 
If you are a current Year 12 student and wish to become a Peer Support Leader next year, please 
complete the application form on Ranginet.  
Applications will close on 1 September.  
Any questions, please contact Miriam Taylor Miriam.taylor@rangitoto.school.nz or Amy Udy  
amy.udy@rangitoto.school.nz the Peer Support Coordinators - in the Guidance Department. 
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Projects Abroad 
At Projects Abroad we run volunteering programmes for students in years 11, 12 and 13. They 
run in the mid-year break and over our summer holidays and are ideal for individuals or groups of 
friends. 
The programs include: 
•​ Community Work and Early Years Development 
•​ Conservation Work 
•​ Human Rights and Social Justice 
Locations include Fiji, Cambodia, and Nepal as well as new destinations for us in France and 
Spain. 
Students will be immersed in a fascinating new culture and learn much about the world and 
themselves within a group of like-minded students who will become great friends. 
We are also running a webinar on the evening of Tuesday 26 August. Details and registration on 
this link. 
 
UNITEC OPEN DAY 
6 September 2025, 10 am – 2 pm at Mt Albert and Waitakere campuses 
A free Shuttle bus will run between campuses throughout the day, so head along and look at 
100+ courses we have to offer, everything from Architecture to Zookeeping. Students can 
register https://www.unitec.ac.nz/about-us/open-day  
 
SPORT 
 
Are you interested in joining one of our cricket teams for Term 4?  
Email shannon.hughes@rangitoto.school.nz for more information or pop into the sports office at 
interval or lunchtime. 
 
FOOTBALL PRIZEGIVING: All football players are invited to come along on Thursday 18th 
September to celebrate the 2025 football season. Please check with your team coaches and 
managers for further details. 
 
Tennis 
Registrations are open for:  
-Students who are in Y9-13 and wish to take part in social tennis trainings for Term 4. Trainings 
take place on our covered courts and are suitable for beginner/social players only. 
-Students who are involved in a tennis club that wish to play competitive tennis in one of our 
school teams in Term 4. Teams will be made based on your NZ configure ranking and game take 
place on Monday afternoons. 
To sign up for these opportunities please complete this form: 
https://forms.gle/5evDEgHTSKoqS7uB6  
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DAILY NOTICES Week 6 
TE PANUI Wiki 6 

 DAY 1 – Wednesday 20 August 2025 
 TE RA 1 – Wenerei 20 Ākuhata 2025 
 Duty Deputy Principal: Ms.NWN 

 
2nd Hand Uniform Shop - Term 3 Opening Hours 
Friday lunchtimes  - during school term 
Sunday (1:30 pm - 2:30 pm) - 24 August 
For more information email uniformshop.rangitotocollege@gmail.com  
 
2026 13 Mandarin scholarship class  
Are you a Year 11 or Year 12 native or heritage Chinese speaker?  
If you are interested in taking the Year 13 Mandarin Scholarship in 2026, we will be holding an 
entrance test on Wednesday,10 September (Week 9) at lunchtime. You will need to achieve an 
overall grade of Merit or above in the test to be eligible to take Year 13 Mandarin next year. 
Please fill in the form below if you would like to sit the test . 
https://forms.gle/oNZiHVK7YbYUcnxm8    
 
Club Meeting - Revo Rangi: BTG  
Are you looking for a youth group? Are you interested in knowing God?  
If the answer is yes, then we would love to have you join our BTG movement!!  
This Thursday 21st of August, we will be launching our group as well as promoting a youth event 
called The Uprising which is a night where youth from every corner of NZ gather to lift the name 
of Jesus.  
To find out more join us for some pizza in E10 on Thursday - this is open to anyone !!  
To find out more information follow our instagram page @totobtg and fill in the form below if you 
are wanting to attend/join our group.  
https://forms.gle/3cunNhNwv15sbSVz5   
 
Come see Rangitoto College Shakespeare Company's Texan rodeo take on Much Ado 
About Nothing on Monday 25 - Tuesday 26 August at 6pm in the auditorium. Tickets are 
$15 for students, $20 for adults and can be purchased in the ticket office or at 
https://www.trybooking.com/nz/events/landing/16869  

 
 
RATONGA - SERVING THE COMMUNITY 
 
Clean up NZ with North Shore Rotary 
Join us for our annual community clean-up on Sunday 14th September as part of Clean Up NZ 
Week. 
Rangitoto students are encouraged to join the Lucas Creek team, meeting at the basketball 
courts opposite Mitre 10 on Oteha Valley Road. We'll be focusing on Hooton Reserve and nearby 
areas. 
Rotarians will coordinate the clean-up with help from students, scouts, and the local community. 
Thanks for your support! 
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Sign up through the sheet - 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1gI9qRa1UpuqEvfomXlT4pv9nOsy814O8B1EZl5nS2dY/
edit?usp=drive_link  

  
 
Year 9 only 
Santa’s Helpers Service activity 
We are now at capacity, so the Google Form is closed! If you successfully signed up and filled in 
the Google Form, please come to the introductory meeting this Friday at the start of lunchtime in 
B11. Please remember to bring a $2 donation towards stationery supplies. This is a very 
important meeting, so please email Ms McRae if you are unable to make it: 
Shona.McRae@cloud.rangitoto.school.nz  
We look forward to meeting you soon.  
 
UWEN – Friends of Fernhill – Saturday 23rd August – 10am to noon – 20 students max 

  
Sign up through the link - 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1_Bdp3Ddd0c69Wy49za_Tm_2NkokbFw1kW_WSECfA
oT0/edit?usp=sharing  
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Friends of William Gamble Reserve - Volunteer morning - Saturday, 23rd August 9.30am - 
11.30am, Greenhithe – 15 students max 
Come and help the Friends of William Gamble Reserve group for a fun morning of tree planting 
and removing pest plants.  You can also learn about native plants. 
This is your opportunity to help protect our environment, combat climate change, and learn about 
conservation happening at a community level, whilst completing service hours.   
Where:  William Gamble Reserve, meet by Upper Harbour Primary School - 140 Kyle Road, 
Greenhithe East. 
When: Saturday 23rd August, 9.30 am - 11.30 am 
What to bring: Old clothes, sturdy footwear (gumboots are great!, white shoes - not so great!), 
raincoat, sunhat, gloves, drink bottle. 
Numbers are limited to 15 students.  Don't miss this opportunity to help Care for Greenhithe's 
environment, while enjoying time outdoors with your friends, and learning about conservation. 
Sign up through the link - 
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/15Bg09FG30wzoBzuPckTh0Ln-jLU9YMzRa6PfQo_DK9
w/edit?usp=sharing  
 
 
SENIORS 
 
Applications to be a Peer Support Leader in 2026 are now LIVE! 
If you are a current Year 12 student and wish to become a Peer Support Leader next year, please 
complete the application form on Ranginet.  
Applications will close on 1 September.  
Any questions, please contact Miriam Taylor Miriam.taylor@rangitoto.school.nz or Amy Udy  
amy.udy@rangitoto.school.nz the Peer Support Coordinators - in the Guidance Department. 
 
 
SPORT 
 
Are you interested in joining one of our cricket teams for Term 4?  
Email shannon.hughes@rangitoto.school.nz for more information or pop into the sports office at 
interval or lunchtime. 
 
Tennis 
Registrations are open for:  
-Students who are in Y9-13 and wish to take part in social tennis trainings for Term 4. Trainings 
take place on our covered courts and are suitable for beginner/social players only. 
-Students who are involved in a tennis club that wish to play competitive tennis in one of our 
school teams in Term 4. Teams will be made based on your NZ configure ranking and game take 
place on Monday afternoons. 
To sign up for these opportunities please complete this form: 
https://forms.gle/5evDEgHTSKoqS7uB6  
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